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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that MGM’s College of
Engineering and Technology is organizing a national
conference on ‘Challenges in Engineering Teaching and
Research.’

I congratulate the College for creating a platform
for young and promising researchers to discuss their
problems with their peers. I hope that this conference will
provide a springboard to the upcoming experts and give a
chance to know about the latest developments in the field
of research and knowledge.

I extend my best wishes to all those involved in the
effort and wish the conference very success.

(Devendra Fadnavis)
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